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CLOSURE NOT APPROVED 6/5/2019
Robert Hamlet Environmental Eng. Tech. III

This Closure is NOT APPROVED for the following reasons:
• The OCD won’t be able to approve closure until all remediation has been accomplished including the deferred area.  Once the 

deferred “L2” location has been remediated, we will be able to move ahead on closure for this spill. 




